
      
 

The United States District Court for the 
Northern District of Georgia 

and 
the Atlanta Chapter of the Federal Bar Association 

invite you to the 
 

2023 Courtroom Technology Seminar 
 

A seminar for lawyers and support staff who want to learn more about  
the technical capabilities of courtrooms in the Northern District  

and how to effectively use technology in trials and hearings 
 

Wednesday, November 29, 2023 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Attendees are encouraged to arrive by 9:30 a.m. to  
allow sufficient time to process through security 

 
Courtroom 2106, Richard B. Russell Building 

75 Ted Turner Dr. SW, Atlanta, GA 30303 

Seminar tuition: $25 for FBA members*, $50 for non-members 
 

*Please note that most FBA memberships came up for renewal in October. Dues must be paid prior to 
registration to receive the membership discount. To renew your membership, log into your FBA account, 

select “Renew Membership” from the Member Tools menu, and be sure to select the Atlanta Chapter 
before checking out.* 

 
1 trial hour of CLE credit is being requested 

 
For questions about this event, please contact Jenn Coalson at jcoalson@pcwlawfirm.com. 

 
Register at: http://www.fedbaratlanta.org/events.php 

https://members.fedbar.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?WebCode=LoginRequired&expires=yes&Site=FBA
http://www.fedbaratlanta.org/events.php


 
Date and Time 

 
10 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 29, 
2023  

 
Location 

 
Courtroom 2106 

Richard B. Russell Building 
75 Ted Turner Dr. SW 

Atlanta, GA 30303  

 
Cost 

 
FBA Members: $25 
Non-Members: $50 

Stay up to date by following us on LinkedIn! 
 

 
 

Click here to unsubscribe from future mailings from the Atlanta Chapter of the Federal Bar Association 

 
 
 

mailto:info@fedbaratlanta.org&subject=Unsubsribe%20Me
https://www.linkedin.com/company/federal-bar-association-atlanta-chapter/

